From: registrar

To: Janet Sakauye
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0041
Date: Tuesday, September 21, 2021 5:07:40 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 8:07 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0041

-- Name --
Teresa Stainton

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Many low income families are already struggling with hydro rates especially because of the influence of the
pandemic. This is also influence people to decide against buying an electric car thus hindering the war on climate
change.

-- Attachment --





